" October 7, 1974

Mr. Lou Campbell
1829-A Palmer Avenue, Apt. 2A
Larchmont, New York 10538

Dear Mr. Campbell:

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of $25.00,
which you were kind enough to make to the St. Vartan
Cathedral.

Our'r.oeipt # 18979 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian

Office of the Primate
Enc.



